
 

GLENIFFER HIGH SCHOOL – CHANGE OF TIMETABLE INFORMATION 

 

12th May 2020  

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

I hope this letter finds you and your family safe and well in these very trying times.  

Our school timetable was due to change on 1st June but due to changes to exam diet and remote 

learning, we have decided to take a phased approach to the change of timetable and have our 

seniors return earlier than originally planned. This applies to remote and online learning; pupils will 

not be returning to the school building.  

New timetables will commence as detailed below. This means that new staff may be allocating 

online learning or learning packs as per the new school timetable. Remote learning will continue to 

be a flexible approach with young people managing as much as they can at home and contacting 

staff for support via online platforms. I would ask for some understanding during this transition as 

we ensure classes are properly set up on these platforms.  

 

Monday 18th May – new S5 and S6 remote classes will commence.  

Tuesday 26th May – new S4 remote classes will commence.  

Monday 1st June – new S2 and S3 classes will commence.  

 

Any young people who do not have access to suitable ICT equipment at home should make contact 

with their pastoral support teacher as soon as possible to help us organise appropriate support.  

Please be aware that calls are being made from personal devices at this time and the number will be 

withheld, therefore we may try several times to make contact with families to ensure everything is in 

place for remote learning.  

Queries regarding options should be sent to glenifferhighenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk.  

Please continue to stay safe and look after yourselves at this time.  

 

Best wishes  

Lisa Chalmers 

Head Teacher 
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